Free clothing resources for Wilton Residents (by appointment):
Open Door in Norwalk Community Closet is open to Wilton residents by appointment. You can read more about it here and call their number to make an appointment: Our Programs - Open Doors (opendoorsct.org) or 203-866-1057 
Person-to-Person in Norwalk operates a clothing center at its Darien site by appointment for anyone in need. You can contact them at 203-655-0048 for details or to schedule an appointment. https://p2phelps.org/what-we-do/#clothing-and-care-programs
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Clothes to Kids in Stamford is open to families with children in K-12 that are residents of Fairfield County by appointment (Appointments are available Tuesday, Thursday, and Saturday at 10am, 11am, and 12pm) and after some paperwork is collected for prior approval: https://clothestokidsfairfieldcounty.org/ or (475) 685-8032

The Community Closet in Bridgeport is open to adults and families once a month and you can select up to three items per person in the family. They are open Mondays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays by appointment. They will reopen after Labor Day with Fall and Winter inventory. You can contact them at 203-368-5523 or 203-368-5624 to schedule an appointment and find more information: https://lifebridgect.org/family-resources/
 
